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Included below is a press release regarding a new police officer sworn in at Ferris State
University. Further information is available by contacting Leah Nixon, assistant director of
News Services.

For Immediate Release  Leah Nixon
Feb. 20, 2007  Ferris State University

Assistant Director of News Services
 leahnixon@ferris.edu, (231) 591-5604

Greenway joins Ferris campus police

BIG RAPIDS – Nicholas T. Greenway is the newest addition to the Ferris State University
Department of Public Safety. He comes to Ferris after spending the past four years as a law
enforcement officer with the Lake County Sheriff’s Office.

Officer Greenway will participate with the department’s other men and women to enforce
laws and ordinances as a licensed Michigan police officer, said Police Chief Martin J.
Bledsoe, director of public safety. He, like all of the department’s officers, will be most
visible around campus in his service role.

“His knowledge of and past history with community policing as a philosophy helped him
stand out among the candidates for this position,” Bledsoe said. “Please join us in welcoming
Officer Nick Greenway to our campus community.”

Greenway replaces officer Daniel J. Newman, who left the department for another career
pursuit late last year. Greenway was sworn in on Feb. 15.

- 30 -

CAPTION – Police Chief Martin J. Bledsoe (right), Ferris’ director of public safety, swears
in the department’s newest officer, Nicholas T. Greenway.
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